
 
From: Yoram Shily [mailto:ys@shilyco.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2009 7:16 PM 
To: LLPComments 
Subject: LLP and PPIFs 
 

Can I speak with some one in regards to the LLP and PPIFs Programs. 

Thanks, 

Yoram Shily 
Shilyco 
1801 Avenue of the Stars. Suite, 408 
Los Angeles,CA 90067 
(310) 556-2400 
ys@shilyco.com 
  
  


